
If you make any changes to the account for 

your monthly Direct Deposit you need to 

notify us by the 10th of the month for the 

change to be effective for the next month. 

This includes closing your account or 

changing banks. You can get a Direct Deposit 

form on our website, www.grsal.net or we 

will send you a new Direct Deposit form to 

complete and return to our office. Please do 

not close your current account until you 

confirm that we have received your change. 

You only need to contact us if you have made 

a change.  

Don’t have your check Direct Deposited?  

Give us a call or visit our office and we’ll help 

get you started.   

ATTENTION DIRECT DEPOSITORS: 

CHANGING BANKS?   

  

March  

Patricia Anne Gamble 

Willie E. Stallworth 

Dwight M. Hampton 

Ceola Renee Henderson 

Tracie Walker Hodge 

John Allen Densmore 

Byron R. Hall 

Harvey D. Sadler 

Robert Phillips 

Isiah Whitaker 

April  

Katherine Hill 

Shirley A. Parker 

Deborah Goodson 

Carole Couch Moormann 

Johnny Luvert Campbell 

Cynthia Marie McKinnon 

Joel D. Waldrop 

May  

John Carlton Jackson  

Robert G Persons 

Donald W. Blount 
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2018 Direct Deposit 

Payment Schedule  

Monday, July 23, 2018 

Wednesday, August 22, 2018 

Monday, September 24, 2018 

Monday, October 22, 2018 

Friday, November 23, 2018 

Monday, December 24, 2018 

Pension Board  

Robert Field, Chairman  

Betty Lavier, Member 2 

Connie Harris, Member 3 

Billy Morace, Member 4 

Travis Hulsey, Member 5  

December 

Matthew D. Cornelius 

Joe D. Willoughby 

Pamela Davis McKenzie 

Kitha Dianne Carr 

Mike Owen Jones 

George W. Ogden 

Kenneth Joseph Sams 

January  

Harold L. Rice 

James C. Maze 

Glenda H. Waldrop 

David M. Williams 

Ted E. Williams 

Sandra F. Williams 

Jennifer Beckwood Woods 

Eleanor S. Huffman 

Paul Curtis Williams 

Rosemary Diane Viney 

Harold R. Rose 

Brenda M. Logan 

February  

Michael T. Byrd 

Sonja G. Thomas 

Annie Jane Hatter 

Mark Eugene Florence 

Reginald L. Dansby  

 

CONGRATULATIONS  

NEW RETIREES!  



 
This Newsletter is for informational purposes only and to the extent there is a conflict with the Act or the GRS Pension Plan, the Act and the Plan control.  

Clyde Sumerel – March 21, 2018 

Haywood Jones – March 23, 2018 

Lorayne Meeks – March 25, 2018 

Margaret Ann Payne – March 29, 2018 

Mary Nell Glasgow – April 2, 2018 

Alice Pauline Riley – April 2, 2018 

Sarah J. Tyre – April 5, 2018 

Barry E. Jackson – April 23, 2018 

Thelma Phillips – April 24, 2018 

Evelyn Bradley – April 28, 2018 

Billie F. Trammell – April 29, 2018 

William G. Parsons – May 5, 2018 

Sharon Lawley – May 9, 2018 

 

 

IN MEMORIAM 
CONDOLENCES TO THE FAMILIES OF OUR DECEASED RETIREES 

Robert Gamble – January 27, 2018 

Edward Debose – January 28, 2018 

Gloria Glass – January 28, 2018 

Everett Armour – January 31, 2018 

Artasker Hayes – February 1, 2018 

Margaret Morton – February 15, 2018 

Clarence Peoples – February 16, 2018 

Milton Prestridge, Sr – February 16, 2018 

William McMickens – February 20, 2018 

Annie Miller – February 20, 2018 

Audia Russell – March 9, 2018 

William Mauldin – March 10, 2018 

Wanda McDaniel – March 11, 2018 

Mae Pippen – March 14, 2018 

James W. Lucas – December 10, 2017 

Freddie J. Moore – December 13, 2017 

Robert Gober, Jr – December 15, 2017 

Herbert Thomas – December 21,2017 

Earl D. Bevelle – January 3, 2018 

James Little, Jr – January 6, 2018 

Ronald Lay – January 10, 2018 

Geraldine Parks – January 11, 2018 

Charlie Patterson – January 11, 2018 

Alice Britton – January 15, 2018 

Dana Merchant, Sr – January 16, 2018 

Florida Mae Harrell – January 17, 2018 

Velma Y. Lucas – January 19, 2018 

Joanne Toledano – January 25, 2018 

 

Edward Debose – January 28, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contacting GRS 

We are available Monday 

through Friday, 8:00 a.m.—

4:30 p.m. Our number is (205) 

325-5354. You can also email 

us at questions@grsal.net or 

visit us on the web at 

www.grsal.net. 

Stay in Touch with GRS 

When you move, don’t forget to 

let us know your new address. 

Even if you get your benefit check 

deposited directly into your bank 

account, GRS may need to       

contact you with important     

information. Your benefits may be 

suspended if your mail is     

returned to GRS, so make sure you 

keep your address up to date.  You 

must submit address changes in 

writing to GRS.  


